
Bargaining Update #15 

March 5, 2021 

The NASA negotiating team has met with the employer several times since our last NASA 

communication, most recently on March 1, 2021.  At this meeting, we received proposals from NAIT and 

we will be providing the employer with some of our proposals on March 5, 2021.   

We are encouraged by the move to a more traditional type of bargaining and are hopeful to see some 

progress in the days and weeks to come. Our next negotiating day is March 22, 2021 and we have 16 

more days scheduled for negotiation, up to and including June 17, 2021.   

We thank you for your patience and we will provide our next update in April 2021.  As always, we 

encourage members with questions or comments about the collective bargaining process to contact 

anyone on the bargaining team and we will be happy to talk to you either individually or in groups. 

 

 

NASA Bargaining Team 

Jarret Serediak (jarrets@nait.ca) 

Bernie Budinski (bernieb@nait.ca) 

Katherine St. Laurent (katherines@nait.ca) 

Christine Loo (christinel@nait.ca) 

Peter Kamstra (pkamstra@nait.ca) 

 

Keep up to date by visiting the NASA Website’s Bargaining Update page. 
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